
 

 

Bollate, 12 September 2017 

 

  

Acota Limited 

REACH Statement 

 

Dear valued customer,  

FLUOROLINK® A10-P, FLUOROLINK® AD1700, FLUOROLINK® E10H, 
FLUOROLINK® F10,  FLUOROLINK® MD700,  FLUOROLINK® P 54, FLUOROLINK® 
S10 and FOMBLIN® FE 20 C are polymers or are made by polymers according to the REACH 
regulation therefore they are exempted from registration and evaluation (art.2.9, EC 1907/2006). 
Additives were appropriate preregistered and registered within the envisaged deadline.  

The monomers present in bound form in these products are exempted or registered by Solvay 
Specialty Polymers Italy S.p.A. 

For all the chemical substances that our company is purchasing to be used in our manufacturing 
processes and/or in the formulations delivered to your company, information has been collected 
from our suppliers about the registration status of the concerned substances and appropriate 
measures are undertaken to ensure supplies in compliance with REACH Regulation. 

With reference to the Candidate List of 174 Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC substances) 
subject to authorization published by the European Chemical Agency (ECHA) on its website on 
July 10, 2017 we confirm that under the specifications of the FLUOROLINK® A10-P, 

FLUOROLINK® AD1700, FLUOROLINK® E10H, FLUOROLINK® F10,  
FLUOROLINK® MD700,  FLUOROLINK® P 54, FLUOROLINK® S10 and FOMBLIN® 
FE 20 C products purchased by your company, the SVHC substances are not intentionally present 
above 0.1 % w/w concentration in this product. 

This declaration applies only to the specifications of the product(s) set out hereinabove and may 
not be extended to any other products obtained by:  

 Any ulterior modification of any of these products by the addition of any other substance, 
whether or not in conformity with applicable laws and regulation. 

 Any processing technique or conditions which could have as object or effect or otherwise 
could lead to deteriorated materials and/or end products. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This declaration does not affect the liability of the user who must determine under its sole 
responsibility whether or not any of the products it manufactures are appropriate for its or their 
specific intended purpose or use. 

In the meantime, Solvay would like to thank you in advance for your future cooperation in the 
REACH process.  

Best regards, 
 
Graziella Chiodini 
REACH Solvay Specialty Polymers Italy S.p.A. Representative 
graziella.chiodini@solvay.com 


